. PRESS RELEASE-2022 OPEN DAYS

THE BEVERLEY BARGE PRESERVATION SOCIETY

The BBPS on Beverley Beck are holding our 2022 season of Open Days on alternate
Sundays starting May 15" where you can go onboard a Humber Barge built in 1949.

Our 2022 Sunday Open Days are 11.00am to 3pm on;

May 15" and 29"

June 12™ (no Mermaid trips due to expected fishing match) and 26™
July 10"™ and 24™

August 7" and 21*

September 4™, and
September 18" which is our planned opening for the 2022 Heritage Open Days event

As well as the barge ‘Syntan’ being open which is Beverley’s only floating museum, we’ll
be operating short trips along Beverley Beck in our boat ‘Mermaid’ (weather permitting).

Both entry onto Syntan and the Mermaid trips are free, but donations to the Society are
welcome and help in keeping the vessels operational. All of our members are unpaid
volunteers who give their time freely and will act as Syntan tour guides and operate the
Mermaid. Come and see Beverley from a different perspective!

We are proud to be working with the Beverley Town Council as part of their Strategic
Partnership programme over the next 3 years and also with the Hull City Council as part of
the ‘Hull Maritime Community’ project. We have a youtube site (search ‘Beverley Barge
Preservation Society’), a website (www.syntanbarge.org.uk) and a Facebook Group
(search ‘Beverley Barges’) which you can join and see what day trips we have planned for
2022 on our other barge ‘Sun’ where you can travel upstream on the River Hull.
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